
 

9 April 2015 

 

UCT’s Rhodes statue to be removed at 17h00 today 

 
The Cecil John Rhodes statue on the University of Cape Town’s Upper Campus will be 
removed at 17h00 today, following a decision by the UCT Council at a special sitting held 
on 8 April 2015. 
 
The statue will be removed and taken to a safe location which has been approved by 
Heritage Western Cape. Trevor Thorold, a conservation architect and heritage consultant 
from Cape Town, and professional sculptor Emeritus Professor Gavin Younge from the 
Michaelis School of Fine Art at UCT, have advised on technical aspects of the statue’s 
removal and will attend the event. 
 
All media are welcome to attend: 
 
Date:    Thursday, 9 April 2015 
Time:    17h00 
Venue:  Rhodes Statue, Rugby Fields, Upper Campus, UCT 
Vantage Area: Photographers and videographers are welcome to set up on the lawn in 
front of Jan Smuts Hall but you are not limited to this area. 
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